
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                                                                          13th November 2019 
 
Year 1 Trip – St Mary’s church visit 
 
To support the children’s learning we have arranged to visit St Mary’s church on Wednesday 20th 
November 2019.  We will be walking to the church, leaving Walton Oak at 9.30am and returning to 
school for lunch time.  
 
The children will need to wear school uniform and a waterproof jacket/coat in case of inclement 
weather.  As we are walking to/from the church there is no voluntary contribution for this visit. 
We will require a number of volunteers for this trip to take place. If you would like to help on the 
trip please speak to your child’s class teacher.    
 
Please sign and return the permission slip to the class teacher by Monday 25th November.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Miss Smart and Miss Basit  

 
______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Y1 - St Marys Church visit   

Child’s Name_____________________________________  Class  _________________________ 
 
□   I give permission for my child to walk to St Marys Church 
 

Signed ___________________________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

 

 

   

   


